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            19th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a wonderful week!  
 
It’s not every week that you receive a letter from Buckingham  Palace and The King, followed by a 
“Good Ofsted” report and complete the week with a visit from The Bishop of Bedford, The Rt Revd 
Richard Atkinson! 
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We were delighted to receive a thank you card from King Charles III and Queen Camilla to thank 
the children at school for their thoughtful letters sent to them for the occasion of their Coronation. 
The children were absolutely amazed and there were many whispers of “wow” and a number of 
gasps when we shared the letter and card during our whole school worship assembly.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We were then very privileged to welcome Bishop Richard to lead our worship assembly on 
Thursday. Everyone at Silsoe Lower School is thrilled to be helping Bishop Richard launch his 
Harvest Appeal. We all had a wonderful morning and had lots of fun! We look forward to sharing 
more information and photos with you once the Appeal has been officially launched. 
 
Whilst at school Bishop Richard congratulated the school and all the staff on achieving a “Good 
Ofsted” grading under the new and more challenging inspection framework. 
 
I wonder what exciting events will occur this week! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Boyle 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


